
Risk-Limiting Audit Notice 

The Dawson County Board of Elections 
will begin the risk-limiting audit for the 
December 6, 2022 General Election 
Runoff on December 14, 2020 at 9 am at 
the Dawson County Elections Office 
located at 96 Academy Avenue, 
Dawsonville, GA. The Audit will 
continue from 9 am to 4:30 pm daily 
until completion and is open to the 
public. 

 

Glenda Ferguson, Director 
Board of Elections & Registration  

 
 


